
DATE:  August 22, 2023

TOPIC: Summer 2024 Construction/Preparation of Bid Documents and Drawings

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

The Board of Education approves all expenditures over $10,000.

Classroom and restroom renovations at Rutledge Hall occurred 30 years ago in the early 1990s.

The most recent draft of the SD74 Facilities Plan calls for a two-year renovation plan at Rutledge Hall beginning next 

summer. Currently, the Plan includes the following work for Summer 2024:

Fiscal Impact:

Estimated to cost $5,345,232

Recommendation:

The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration to recommend to the Board of Education to approve the 

preparation of bid documents and drawings from StudioGC for Summer 2024 construction projects described on the SD74 

Facilities Plan in the estimated amount of $5,345,232.
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